
 
July 10, 2015 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
Thank you for reviewing our manuscript “The Impact of New Options for the 
Treatment of HCV Infection Post-Liver Transplantation”.  
 
We have submitted our revised version according to the Journal Guidelines. 
  
We thank the reviewers for their positive feedback. 
 
Please note that some minor changes have been added to the manuscript 
(highlighted in the text) since this field is constantly being updated and the 
results of new trials have been published in the past month. We have also 
updated the bibliography replacing abstract presentations with peer-reviewed 
articles when possible.  
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 
Gastroenterology. 
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